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In order to sensitize and enable the faculty and staff of the college for updating their profiles on Samarth portal, a hands-on session was organized in the Computer Lab of BCA Department on 12/10/2022. Most of the faculty and staff members of GDC Kulgam attended the event.
The Nodal Officer Samarth Portal, Prof Sajad Ahmad Shah explained to the participants the complete procedure of uploading their details and documents required for the said purpose on the Digital Interactive Panel. The participants raised many queries which were answered on spot. After that the participants logged into their respective accounts for updating their profiles. The staff members of the department of Computer Science provided all technical support to the participants for updating their profiles successfully.
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